
        February 25, 2020 @ 9 a.m. 

8th Day of The January Term  

Maysville, MO 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer 

followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of the February 18, 2020 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White 

making the motion to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission welcomes all those who come in to attend the opening of their meetings. Anyone in the 

County is invited to their weekly meetings. 

 

The Commission discussed the BRO project with Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll signing a document 

needed for Missouri Department of Transportation for the project.  

 

The Commission discussed internet security. County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised she would like to have a 

representative from Midwest Data come in and give a presentation on this issue. Commission agreed.  

 

The Commission would like a new sign out in front of Sunset. County Clerk, Melissa Meek will get in touch 

with Vision Audio and try to get a design and cost. 

 

The Commission conducted a conference call with DNR to discuss the courthouse roof and the status of the 

building on the historical registry. Because documents were not recorded by DNR after the construction of the 

steps using grant money, there is a question as to the building’s status. Prior to the step construction, the 

building was not on any historical registry. The commission remains in discussions with DNR.  

 

Janice Bennett met with the Commission and discussed the fence around Heritage Park.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission and discussed work they were doing as well 

as new equipment. Also discussed was roads and signage in the Townships.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

March 2, 2020 at 9 a.m.  

 


